TOWN OF CHESTER

MASTER PLAN STEERING COMMITTEE

The Town of Chester is seeking three individuals to serve on the Steering Committee for the Town of Chester Master Plan.  We are looking for one individual who has lived in Chester for most of their life with roots in Chester, one individual who is relatively new to Chester but has a good understanding of the town and one private business owner.  

If you are interested in serving on the Steering Committee, please submit your letter of interest as well as your reasoning for wanting to be on this committee to Julie Hance, Executive Assistant, P.O. Box 857, Chester, Vermont or jhchester@vermontel.net.

